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In 2025, we need to be modernizing our processes to keep up with changing times, 

not going back in time and making them more burdensome. Forcing people to vote in 

person will exclude so many different kinds of people in different situations with 

barriers to taking time away from work or family obligations. It inherently limits 

representation of we, the people. I’ll be generous and assume that’s not what the 

GOP intends to do with this bill. So whatever else they are trying to accomplish, if it’s 

voter fraud they are truly worried about and trying to prevent, I urge them to find other 

means of doing so.  


